KS1 Hollinswood Hub
Newsletter 11.07.25

Hello and welcome to a very busy week at the hub!

This week, we have had the pleasure of meeting the new children joining us in September. On Monday, the children
excitedly joined us for their first transition morning, and it was lovely to welcome them into our amazing classroom.
Once the children had explored their new environment, the current hub children, shared their amazing topic work
about ‘Space’. We then shared the story’ Whatever Next’ by Jill Murphy and watched a real rocket launching into
space. The children then engaged in a carousel of rocket themed activities, before working collaboratively to build
their own rockets using loose parts.
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On Tuesday, the children happily returned for more fun and learning. We continued to explore Space and made our

own rockets to launch into the sky. The children listened carefullg and followed a set of instructions to make their
own rockets. Once completed, we tested our rockets to see how far they could fly.




We then took our learning outside into the beautiful sunshine. First, we shared the outside rules before engaging in

several P.E activities. The children really enjoyed using the parachute, hurdles, javelin and using their ball skills.

Finally, we ended our morning with the story ‘The

colour Monster goes to school.

We have had two amazing transition mornings and
made some new friends, thank you!

We are all looking forward to seeing everyone again

in September.

Thank you for all your hard work!







